
I am writing to urge you to please support HCR 16.  This is such a feel good bill that will help 

promote the adoption of dogs in shelters.  This sort of bill is about as non-partisan as can 

be.  HCR 16 would recognize and honor all the great work by local humane societies and shelters in 

Oregon, and all the big-hearted people who already have adopted dogs from shelters. 
 
By encouraging Oregonians to adopt dogs from shelters, the Legislature would be helping to reduce 
the cost of government, and the burdens on taxpayers, by reducing demands for space and animal 
care at county animal control facilities. 
 
Thank you 
Andrea Kozil 
3346 SE Waverleigh Blvd #1 
Portland O 97202  
 
Un-chain a dog today!   
www.fencesforfido.org 
         
 
  
 

http://www.fencesforfido.org/

